
         President’s Message 

 

It appears that the restrictions implemented 

by our governments due to Covid-19 are 

gradually being lifted and although I am of 

the belief, we are not out of trouble yet, our 

lives are gradually returning to some form 

of normalcy. We are so blessed to live in 

this province and I for one am thankful for 

the wonderful leadership shown in these 

uncertain times. In my discussions 

with many of you, I have concluded you 

are a resilient bunch and that although self-

isolation has not been easy, you all have 

been able to adapt without too much 

difficulty. 

 

Your Board will be meeting on the third 

Tuesday of June and by then there may be 

an opportunity to discuss some form of 

gathering. It has been long overdue, and I 

thank you for your patience. In 

the meantime, please stay strong, safe and 

healthy. 

 

George Filliter 

 

 

Somethings to Do 
 

 

➢ Did you know that NB has many 

waterfalls?  Several, of which, are 

in the Fredericton area.  Why not 

plan a nice afternoon to go seek 

them out?  Remember to wear good 

walking footwear and bug spray! 

http://www.tourismfredericton.ca/en/

blog/202005/fredericton-waterfalls 

 

http://blog.tourismnewbrunswick.ca/1

5-best-waterfalls-for-nature-lovers 

➢ Did you know that Fredericton now 

has a drive-in theatre?  Our very 

own Delta has dinner and a movie 

all from your car! Sold out in June! 

http://www.tourismfredericton.ca/en/

events/the-delta-driveway-drive-in 

➢ Tired of being in Fredericton and 

need to get away?  Why not just go 

for a short drive to Oromocto and 

visit one of their trails? 

https://www.oromocto.ca/welcome-

to-the-gateway-wetlands-project 

➢ Take a short drive to Saint John and 

visit the amazing Irving Nature 

Trail. Then grab a nice dinner at one 

of their restaurants.  Remember to 

keep 2 m, (6 feet) apart. 

https://www.jdirving.com/jd-irving-

sustainability-nature-parks-irving-

nature-park.aspx 

 

 

 

Message from the Club Manager 

 

I am so very thankful we all made it to 

June and NB, for the most part, is in the 

“Yellow Phase” of our opening.  

Although some bad decisions have been 

made up in Northern NB by someone 

who should have known better, we are 

hoping we continue in this area to be 

somewhat feeling “normal”; since 

COVID-19 doesn’t look like it is going 

away all to soon! The Club’s 

Entertainment Committee is going to be 

meeting in early June to see what we 

might be able to come-up with that will 

keep you entertained. It might give you a 

chance to begin getting out and enjoying 

some things.  We are not sure what that 

will look like yet, be it online, or small 

groups in big yards… no matter what, 

we will come up with something. If you 

have any ideas whatsoever, keeping in 

mind we are still under some 

restrictions, please feel free to let me 

know. 

As we begin the wonderful warm 

months of summer, please continue to 

enjoy life, the “family/bubble” and stay 

safe. 

 

Be well! 

 

Francis Perry 
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Find the Differences 

 

Last month I added a photo with “10” 

things wrong. Thank you to all who 

participated.  The WINNER is Myrna 

Gunter (congratulations, a bottle of 

wine will be delivered to you). 

The next one is a little different, but 

harder!  Find all the items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

une Events 

June Events 

 

As the Province slowly begins moving 

forward, we have some ideas. More 

information will follow but here are a few 

dates to keep in mind. 

June 18 – Trail walk and drink/food at the 

Delta’s DIP Pool Bar (rain date June 19) 

5:30-walk (6:30 drink/food) 

June 21 – Variety Show on Zoom 8:00 PM 

June 25 – Trail Walk, Lincoln Trail, 7:00 

PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISPATCHES 

 
 

 

 

 

 

June 2020 
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